
Provider News

Important Requirement Reminder for Medicaid & Ambetter
Notice of Pregnancy (NOP) Submission via the Secure Portal

As part of Home State Health’s  
commitment to care management  
a Notice of Pregnancy (NOP)  
requirement was implemented  
January 1, 2018. 

For Medicaid, a NOP form must be 
on file prior to reimbursement of 
obstetrical prenatal claims (E&M 
codes with/without TH modifier 
and/or obstetrical diagnosis code).

Key Information: 

	▪ NOP must be submitted at the first prenatal visit for your pregnant patient  
via the Home State Health portal (see below).

	▪ Submission of the NOP allows Home State’s care management team to  
coordinate the member’s care and identify any possible high risk pregnancies. 

	▪ Our obstetric care management staff want to complement and support the 
care you provide to Home State Health members in your office. 

 

	▪ Patients can also submit a NOP for themselves via the Home State Health  
portal via their login. 

All NOPs must be submitted via the secure 
portal at HomeStateHealth.com.

Please submit by logging in to the secure  
portal and completing the NOP form under  
“Assessments” on the member’s record.
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https://provider.homestatehealth.com/sso/login?service=https%3A%2F%2Fprovider.homestatehealth.com%2Fcareconnect%2Fj_spring_cas_security_check


Confirm Submission

Keep up with our Latest News and Announcements! All of Home State’s News and Announcements 
are located on our website at HomeStateHealth.com. Here you can also find our annual provider  
manual, provider training opportunities, quarterly provider newsletters, and so much more!

HomeStateHealth.com  •  1-855-694-4663
Ambetter.HomeStateHealth.com  •  1-855-650-3789 / TTY: 711

https://www.homestatehealth.com/providers/provider-news.html
http://www.HomeStateHealth.com
http://Ambetter.HomeStateHealth.com



